
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

Admission Process
Life Academy will be established to assist sincere and committed families 
who raise their children in Godly and moral standards. Parental/Guardian 
commitment to Biblical training is required for students’ admission. The 
primary requirements for student admission are that the child’s parents/
guardians (at least one) are active members of New Life Fellowship. Life 
Academy parents and children are expected to faithfully attend scheduled 
services.

A student is admitted to Life Academy to a specified grade level based 
on former records, placement tests, and classroom availability. Student 
applications must be filled out entirely and returned to the school office with 
the application fee two weeks before beginning August 11, 2022. 

Completed Registration Includes:  Completed Application 
Form, Placement Test & Interview, Child’s Health Record and up-to-date 

immunization records (or Exemption Form), First Month’s Tuition, Previous School Records 

What are school hours?  8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
Our school office will be open Monday-Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. during the school year.

What are student to teacher ratios? 12:1 on average, in addition, we will have teacher assistants through 6th 
grade

What grades will Life Academy offer?  Life Academy will host Elementary through High School depending on 
interest will determine grades offered.  

Where will the School be located?  Kindergarten - 2nd will be in the Education Center, Grades 3-6 will be 
upstairs in the Education Center, and grades 7-12 will be in the Atrium (conference rooms and loft).

What Curriculum will you use and will you have teachers?  We will use the Abeka Curriculum, and have 
qualified teachers for each class. 

Will Life Academy be Accredited?  We will eventually work towards an accreditation, at this time Life Academy 
will not be accredited, however we will hold high standards and keep detailed school records.  

Will you receive School Vouchers?  We will be private pay at this time

Will my child receive a Diploma? Yes, The state of Indiana recognizes Life Academy under the umbrella of New 
Life Fellowship as an independent institution and your student’s Diploma will come from Life Academy 

What about a Graduation Ceremony and an Accredited Diploma?  Seniors will have the option 
of paying an Abeka Accreditation fee (approx $215). For this type of accreditation, the seniors school work will be 
assessed by the Abeka Academy and an accredited Diploma will be issued. Students will have the ability to graduate 
from Pensacola as well as our local Academy. 

Will my student receive Official Transcripts?  Yes, Life Academy will keep accurate and professional 
records that will be made available to the institution of your choice of transfer.  According to our Local Public Schools, 
accurate transcripts meet transfer requirements.

Will you accept students with an IEP (individual education plan)?  As part of the application review 
process, our Academic Advisory team will determine if we provide the services needed to support your student’s unique 
needs.

Do you offer Financial Assistance?  As grants and scholarships are awarded to Life Academy we will offer 
financial assistance to help families afford a Christian education. Please note on your child’s application that you would 
be interested in Financial Assistance, if available. 


